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Final Report is Online & 2023 Prep

Greetings from the AMUN Secretariat. Please find information about the 2024 Conference, the

2023 Final Report and Conference Surveys below.

AMUN’s Final Report

AMUN’s final report is the record of all work completed at the 2023 Conference. This year we had

some exceptional work completed in all simulations. The final report includes:

● Every resolution passed by each simulation

● Reports produced by report-writing bodies

● Memorials and opinions for the International Court of Justice

● Every AMUN Chronicle produced by the International Press Delegation

● The Conference Program

We’re Still Looking for a Few More Volunteer Staffers

We are still accepting applications for the 2024 Secretariat. Staff positions are open to students and

graduates with one year of college who are interested in helping run the AMUN conference. If you

or any of your students or club members are interested in joining staff, or have any questions,

please contact sg@amun.org.

It’s Not too Late to Provide Feedback on AMUN 2023
You can still provide feedback on this year’s Conference. We use our faculty and student feedback to

improve our conferences every year. We’ve recently used that feedback to change our Expo from

Tuesdays to Mondays, to reduce the amount of time in our Closing Plenary Sessions, and in the

frequency of AMUN communications. You can find a link to the survey HERE. As a reminder,

surveys will only be able to be submitted online until Friday, 8 December 2023.

Questions, Comments or Concerns?

https://www.amun.org/final-report/
mailto:sg@amun.org
https://www.amun.org/surveys/


If you have any questions about this email, please contact us directly at mail@amun.org and we will

be happy to help. As always, if you are no longer the primary contact for your school’s Model UN

club or class, please contact us at mail@amun.org with updated contact information or fill out our

Change of Address/Contact form online.

Have an exceptional day,

Shannon L. Dunn

AMUN Executive Director

Jared M. Melville

2023 Secretary-General

Madeline Glass

2024 Secretary-General

Follow Us on Facebook, X, LinkedIn and Instagram! And subscribe to the
Conference Blog, the AMUN Accords for Conference Updates, United Nations News,

Model United Nations Content and More.
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